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NEW FRANKEN, WI— November 17, 2011.  Dental Health Products, Inc. makes a donation to the 
Dental Trade Alliance Foundation.  Steve Desautel, Vice President Sales and Marketing presented 
a $5,000 check to the DTAF during the DTA’s Annual Meeting, November 1-3 in Washington D.C.   
 
Money for the donation was raised by Dental Health Products, Inc. sales and marketing staff 
during DHPI’s National Sales Meeting held this past July via a Casino Night Fundraiser. Over 100 
DHPI team members and two dozen vendors participated in the event playing for a variety of 
charitable organizations. The DHPI meeting included a series of vendor presentations, keynote 
lectures, dentist panel discussions, and other team-building exercises (like Casino Night).   
 
The DTAF is an organization that identifies and nurtures promising projects to improve access to 
oral healthcare to millions of North Americans.  “There are many worthy foundations in the dental 
industry and our team proudly focused on supporting DTAF’s mission this year.  We hope this 
becomes an annual fundraising event,” said Steve Desautel. 
 
Dental Health Products, Inc. is a full-service distributor of dental supplies and equipment with two 
distribution centers and six full service branch locations.  DHPI is considered one of the top dental 
distributors in the U.S.  It offers full-line equipment sales, installation and service, hand-piece and 
small equipment repair, office design, digital equipment and integrated practice management 
software, inventory control products, and personalized account management. 
 
 
 
 
 

Dental Health Products, Inc. sales team raises money for the DTAF via a Casino Night. 
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